

### TA to TA Providers Newsletter





Monday, February 11th, 2019

11:00am PT | 12:00pm MT | 1:00pm CT | 2:00pm ET

The TA2TA team is pleased to announce an upcoming webinar series on Distance Learning! This webinar series will provide a demonstration of features in the Adobe Connect platform and highlight methods for interaction with participants in an accessible way. This webinar, Part I, will be followed by sessions on language access considerations and working with interpreters, as well as demonstrations on creating accessible online materials using PowerPoint and Word.

To register for this webinar or the entire series, please click here.



Thank you to all who attended the 2018 All TA Provider Meeting in Bethesda, MD!



## TA2TA Website Review Volunteers

In order to ensure the TA2TA: The TA Provider Resource Center website is meeting TA provider needs and the information is reaching its targeted audience, this year we will be embarking on a review of the content and functionality of the website. TA2TA would love your input so if you would like to be a part of the process which will consist of conference calls and/or webinars, please email your interest to info@ta2ta.org by February 15, 2019. The first call will take place in March.



## Listening Sessions on Sexual Harassment hosted by OVW

OVW plans to host listening sessions on sexual harassment at TA events, continuing the discussion from the all TA provider meeting. If you are interesting in attending a session, please email Emma Westrasmus at <a href="mailto:emma.k.westrasmus@usdoj.gov">emma.k.westrasmus@usdoj.gov</a> by February 22, 2019.



#### You say Tracking - We say Tools! Technical Assistance Reporting Toolkit Now Available for TA Providers

VAWA Measuring Effectiveness Initiative at The Muskie School of Public Service and TA2TA have worked together to create tracking tools specifically for TA providers to collectively store information about training, technical assistance, products, and staff time that is required to complete bi-annual OVW progress reports. Please click here to download the toolkit and view the webinar recording.



#### **Roundtable Meeting Assistance through TA2TA**

TA2TA is able to assist TA providers who have a desire to host an in-person meeting that is related to their TA project (may or may not be a deliverable), but do not have the funding available to support the meeting. If you are interested in this assistance, please complete the roundtable request form found at <a href="ta2ta.org">ta2ta.org</a> (you must login) and your request will be reviewed by OVW. Please note that the desired meeting date should be about 6 months out from the request in order to allow sufficient time for meeting planning and the conference request process. If you have any questions regarding assistance with roundtable meetings, please contact Brianne Smith, Senior Program Manager, at <a href="mailto:bsmith@ncjfcj.org">bsmith@ncjfcj.org</a>.



# TA2TA Provider Directory Updates

OVW and TA2TA would like to remind TA providers to update your project contact information in the TA Provider Directory on TA2TA.org and in GMS. TA2TA and OVW have been encouraging grantees to use this directory to find and contact TA providers who can provide TA and training specific to their grant work.



#### **Reminder to Update Calendar Events**

Please remember that once an event or webinar has been approved by OVW to change the status from "pending" to "approved" on the TA2TA calendar on TA2TA.org. If the date or location of your event has changed, please modify your event details. Additionally, all training events, regardless if a conference form is required, need to be included on the calendar. This includes webinars and elearnings.

This project was supported by Grant No. 2016-TA-AX-K027 awarded by the Office on Violence Against Women, U.S. Department of Justice. The opinions, findings, conclusions, and recommendations expressed in this website/publication/program/exhibition are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Office on Violence Against Women, U.S. Department of Justice, or the National Council of Juvenile and Family Court Judges.

#### Share this email:









Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™ Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails. View this email online.

P.O. Box 8970 Reno, NV | 89507 US

This email was sent to bsmith@ncjfcj.org.

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

